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Do you work in a mine? Breathing in unhealthy amounts of silica dust can lead to 
severe illnesses like silicosis and black lung.   

The Mine Safety and Health Administration has issued a new rule to help protect 
miners from silica dust hazards. The rule lowers the permissible exposure limit, 
among other requirements. 

To learn more about the rule, contact us with questions, or find health care 
facilities near you, visit MSHA.GOV. 

https://MSHA.GOV



